
From: Chad  
Sent: April 8, 2021 12:12 PM 
 
Subject: Extend The Trail 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am a resident of Tecumseh and I am in favour of extending the trail on Riverside Drive. 
 
My family and I often use this corridor for commuting, biking and walking.    As it stands now 
the uneven sidewalk is a dangerous trip hazard and should be addressed immediately.   There's a 
trail east of Manning Road along Riverside Drive that exists with no issue.  I find it difficult that 
any further issues will occur with the extension of this trail as long as we follow a similar plan.   
 
Please feel free to use this email as a vote in favour of the trail extension which I believe will 
encourage a sense of well being, health and community.   Due to COVID, I believe 
amenities like this are needed now even more than ever. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chad Boughner 
 
     Meadowland 
Tecumseh, ON 
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